
Prepare for 2022
at Crystal Ball
Housing Forecast

Are you ready for 2022?

Our Annual Crystal Ball
Housing Forecast is a free
webinar for members of the
Victoria Residential Builders
Association and Victoria Real
Estate Board. The webinar is
Wednesday, January 19 from
11:45 am to 1:15 pm.

Expert speakers include:

• Karen Dinnie-Smyth,
President-Elect, Victoria
Real Estate Board

• Brendon Ogmundson,
Chief Economist,
British Columbia Real
Estate Association

• Pershing Sun, Senior
Analyst, CMHC

They will offer their views
to help builders, realtors,
designers, trades, and
suppliers make important
decisions for 2022.

In addition to local housing
starts, sales and interest rates,
the industry will hear about
BC’s economy and consumer
confidence.

The housing market has
performed very well during
the pandemic - will that
continue in 2022?

The presentations will
provide local, provincial and
national data to help plan for a
successful year.

Attend VRBA’s Crystal Ball
Housing Forecast on January
19 and hear from the experts.

Not yet a VRBAmember?

Join us by contacting
admin@vrba.ca and be a
part of Canada’s leaders in
sustainable west coast design
and construction.

Visit us at vrba.ca and
careawards.ca
Follow us on

Facebook and Twitter

Norm Verbrugge
President, VRBA


